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Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Summer Recreation
Robinson Gymnasium
University of Kansas

Dear "Phog":
I recelved your letter about

Marcia and appreciate your thoughtfulness in
this regard.

ohe was very much elated over
her vislit to the Q?Land the courteous treat-
ment she received whlle here.

I believe she plans on entering
school here this fall.

Cordially yours,

s G Hu>t
Ass't. Football Coach
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